
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Assembly and Family Picnic 
 
As you are aware, we have always held our annual outside assembly and family picnic on 
the Key Stage Two playground.  We appreciate that as the school has expanded it has 
become increasingly difficult to fit in all our children and families to be able to see the 
dances. 
 
We have been working on how we can improve things to enable you to all see your children 
more easily and have come up with 2 options. 
 
Option 1 
 
The children perform on the MUGA and parent/carers sit round 3 sides.  However, the view 
will be limited due to the fencing (see picture). 
 

 
 
Option 2 
 
Children perform on the playground as usual.  We have found a way to slightly increase the 
area for the audience.  We ask all the audience to stay seated and stand up for their year 
group.  We have bought an improved PA system so you should all be able to hear me and 
will also walk round with number cards! 
 
Please complete the attached google form by Friday 3rd May and we will go with the majority. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScblSjY5-
7ffjzc_GM2kdPLak_raBXCl7eZhQqfa4MFfmsiRw/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the assembly on Friday 24th May at 11 O’clock. 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs E Lane MBE 
Executive Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary 

and Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Executive Headteacher:  Emma Lane MBE 

                                             Head of School:  Kerry John 
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